
Bud from Litch�eld Park, Arizona: 
“Praise God for 3ABN’s spring 
camp meeting. What an amazingly 
anointed Sabbath today has been! 
I truly believe that all those in 
attendance, whether in person or 
through media have witnessed a 
historically pivotal moment in our 
Seventh-day Adventist Church. It 
is my sincere hope and prayer that 
our leadership will take this message 
to heart and prayerfully realign 
our church with the sound biblical 
principles presented today. �ank 
you all for making this Sabbath so 
incredibly special.”

Terry from Savannah, Georgia: 
“�ank you so much for the spring 
camp meeting series that you recently 
broadcast. Each program is a huge 
blessing, and I’m looking forward 
to when they come to YouTube, and 
even more when they are available 
to own. �ese are big subjects that 

I really needed to hear about. A load 
of notes have been taken and are 
being guarded very carefully! God 
bless 3ABN and each and every one 
of you.”

Hazel via email: “My husband and 
I became members of the Seventh-
day Adventist Church in 2011 after 
watching your programs. We just 
can’t get enough of the truth, since 
we’ve found it, and 3ABN is now 
about the only station we watch. 
May God continue to bless you as 
you take the message to the world.”

Vola via email: “My husband and I 
get 3ABN Proclaim! on our Roku 
box, which we purchased just so 
we could get your station. You 
have opened our eyes and made us 
know that Seventh-day Adventists 
are preaching truth. I know God is 
blessing this ministry.”

Louise from Ft. Walton Beach, 
Florida: “I just ordered Danny 
Shelton’s book, Spiritual Vigilantes. I 
listened to him talk about it during 
spring camp meeting, and I want to 
tell you that this camp meeting has 
been absolutely great. I watch on a 
mySDAtv box. �e 3ABN Sabbath 
School Panel is an awesome series, 
too, and every week’s program has 
become one of my favorites.”

Michelle from Crossville, Tennessee: 
“3ABN is such a blessing. I spend 
most of my time at home supporting 
my 80-year-old mother, and it’s 
a near impossibility for us to get 
out for church on Sabbath. Your 
programming provides us with the 
spiritual uplift we need to go on. �e 
music programming you put on for 
Sabbath afternoon gave us a much 
needed blessing, too. �ank you for 
this, and may God bless you all.”
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Friday, October 6 
8:00-10:00pm – �Opening meeting and concert with  

Russian and American singers

Saturday, October 7
2:00-3:00 p.m. – Sabbath School 
3:00-5:00 p.m. – �Worship Service with Pastor John Carter  

and Danny Shelton

All times Central Daylight Time (UTC–5)

You’re invited to join the celebration as we give God the glory 
for the tremendous work He has done through our 3ABN 
Russian ministry. We’ll recall the miracles, enjoy the music, 
and hear some powerful messages during this thrilling 
weekend, so mark your calendars and tune in to 3ABN!

Celebrate   With    Us!


